
TAKE CARE
Forestry Operations within Ewich Forest

From 1st November 2024, tree felling will be taking place within Ewich Forest per the map 

below. Works are expected to take up to 5 months, with completion expected in March 2025. 

Tree felling is taking place adjacent to The West Highland Way. For safety reasons, a 

diversion has been put in place. There may be banksman in place offering you directions if 

operations are close by. Please follow the local diversion and adhere to any guidance from 

operational staff. Thank you for your patience and understanding, and we apologise for any 

inconvenience caused.

Please follow all site signage and instructions to minimise risk to you and the 

operators working on site. 

Principal Contact: Tilhill Forestry, Perth, 01786 821666, cscotland@tilhill.com


	Slide 1

